
Vote of Thanks 

Good morning everyone, 

I feel privileged to speak on behalf of all the delegates to ICAN2015 for the vote of thanks.  

First,  we would like to express our sincere thanks to our Host, the Turkish Government and the 

Directorate General of Civil Aviation, for their warm welcome and hospitality, for the excellent 

facilities for our meetings, and for all the logistic arrangements and services that make our 

conference going smoothly and our stay pleasant. We congratulate you on the successful 

hosting of this Event, not for once but for a second time!  

We would also like to thank ICAO for organizing this Event, which improves year by year. ICAN 

is a cost effective facility which enables us to accomplish numerous negotiations in such a way 

that would otherwise be hard to achieve. The growing number of participation is a clear 

evidence of its success. We commend ICAO and look forward to the next one. We wish to thank 

particularly the staff of the ICAO Team who work so hard and so efficiently in arranging the 

hundreds of our meetings, and for their kind help whenever we need. It is their dedication and 

professionalism that makes ICAN function so well. You have done a great job! We appreciate it 

very much. 

Finally, we would like to thank the management and staff of the Conference services, the 

Mardan Palace hotel and all others working for the Event, in the front line and behind the 

scenes. Thank you for your support and excellent service. Our thanks also go to the sponsors 

and exhibitors for your impressive products and services, and for all the delicious gala dinners 

and wonderful entertainments. 

We will leave Antalya with a memorable experience, for a successful Event, the beautiful city, 

the rich Turkish culture and hospital people. We will come back again! 

Thank you. 


